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Hamre Jaime

From: lenora james <lenorajames25@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 8:07 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Greetings! 
 
I am writing concerning my adamant Disapproval of a bridge ever going in on the Deshutes River in the Rimrock Trail 
area.  
As a very frequent user of this area the overuse and displacement of what is left of this “natural” area would be 
devastating!  
It is more than obvious that those pushing for the expansion of this area will never be happy with the “enough” we have 
and will keep pushing for more developed “natural” areas! We do have enough trail opportunities  in this area! The 
difference I have seen in just the last 2 years alone that overuse has brought is heartbreaking!  
Please assure that a bridge never be built in this area so that generations in the future will enjoy this area in as natural a 
state as possible!  
 
Thank you! 
Lenora James 
Bend Oregon trail lover!  
541-848-3647 
Sent from my iPhone 


